Rob Pattinson and Kristen
Stewart Will Reunite Publicly
for Last ‘Twilight’ Movie

By Jennifer Ross
Save the date! The time has finally come for Kristen Stewart
and Robert Pattinson to come out together publicly. Summit
Pictures has confirmed to People that the newly reconciled
couple will begin promotions for their continuing roles in
their latest movie, The Twilight Saga: Breaking Dawn — Part 2,
on October 28 in Los Angeles. From October 28 to November 4,
the entire Breaking Dawn cast, including Stewart, 22, and
Pattinson, 26, will appear in a series of press junkets, which
will include interviews and photos. Following that, the
movie’s world premiere is scheduled for November 12 at LA LIVE
at Nokia Theater. Since the two reunited back on the weekend
of September 15, their public appearances have been without
each other.
How do you know if you can trust your partner after they
betray you?
Cupid’s Advice:
A betrayal from your partner can be a devastation that is
likely to have a lasting effect on you. Even so, there are
relationships that can overcome them. Should you find yourself
in this situation, here are a few tips to getting back on
track and trusting again:

1. There is no expiration date: Not only does your partner
realize that you will need time to heal from his betrayal, but
he does not dictate an end date. He sees that it is natural
for you to analyze the incident and, in a way, mourn the loss
of who he used to be. Plus, he knows that the relationship,
during this troubled time, will not be in this state forever.
So he waits.
2. The extra mile: Not only has he made amends with the issue
that got you two here in the first place, but he has also gone
above and beyond. Your partner is honest, caring and
understanding with you. He gives you the time and attention to
let you open up to him again by repeatedly opening up to you
first. He focuses on re-strengthening your relationships
foundation.
3. He uses this time to create a new relationship together:
Because a betrayal can create a different person is us all,
your partner takes advantage of this opportunity to live as
the partner and person that he truly is through love. In
public, he assures everyone that you come first and he speaks
highly of you in a genuine way. He has learned to let go of
the past…and so should you.
What did your partner do or say that made you realize that you
could trust him again? Comment below.

